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Cancellation of EVTec 2021: Always Stands with the Industry 

 

Following close consultation with our long-term partner PGUB, D+S Automotive and 

industry representatives, NürnbergMesse China has decided to cancel both the physical 

conference in Shanghai, China and gathering in Nürnberg, Germany of EVTec 2021. This 

decision was taken on account of the domestic travel restrictions in the wake of the 

outbreak of the Covid-19 pandemic last month. It still remains some medium and high risk 

regions until now. As a responsible organizer, NürnbergMesse China will always stand 

with the industry and make the safest decision for the participants. 

 

However, face-to-face communication with experts and peers is an irreplaceable part of 

physical exhibitions and conferences. Therefore, let's look forward to Car Symposium 

China (April 2022) and EVTec 2022 (October 2022) to provide the professional 

international communication platforms for the electric vehicle industry. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact EVTec team. 
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NürnbergMesse China Co., Ltd.  

Ms. Tracy Feng 

Tel: +86-21-6036 1232 

Email: Tracy.feng@nm-china.com.cn 

 

 


